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Robert Reilly, firm managing director, had an 
article published in the February 2021 issue of 
Practical Tax Strategies. The title of that article 
was “Functional Analysis as Part of a Valuation, 
Damages, or Transfer Price Analysis.”

Robert Reilly and Connor Thurman, Portland 
office senior associate, authored a two-part arti-
cle that appeared in the Journal of Multistate 
Taxation and Incentives. The title of part 1 was 
“Property-Specific Risk Premium and Unit Principle 
Valuations” and appeared in the November/
December 2020 issue. The title of part 2 was 
“Benchmarks to Estimate the Property-Specific Risk 
Premium in Unit Principle Valuations” and appeared 
in the January 2021 issue.

Robert Reilly and Connor Thurman also had 
an article published in the November 2020 issue 
of The Practical Tax Lawyer. The title of that 
article was “What Tax Lawyers Need to Know 
about the Measurement of Functional and Economic 
Obsolescence in the Industrial or Commercial 
Property Valuation (Part 1).”

Robert Reilly and Connor Thurman also had a 
four-part article published in NACVA’s www.quick-
readbuzz.com online publication. The article was 
titled “Best Practices for Estimating the Company-
Specific Risk Premium.” Part I appeared in the 
December 9, 2020, issue. Part II appeared in the 
December 16, 2020, issue. Part III appeared in the 
December 30, 2020, issue. And, Part IV appeared in 
the January 6, 2021, issue.

Robert Reilly and Connor Thurman also had an 
article published in the January/February 2021 issue 
of Construction Accounting and Taxation. The title 
of that article was “Considering a Company-Specific 
Risk Premium in the Cost of Capital Measurement.”

Robert Reilly was also quoted in the online pub-
lication CFODive on September 23, 2020. The title 
of that article was “Companies See ‘Fresh-Start’ 
Accounting as Way to Improve Post-Bankruptcy 
Odds.”

Robert Reilly also had an article published in 
the January 2021 issue of Practical Tax Strategies. 
The title of that article was “Due Diligence regard-
ing Shareholder Agreements in S Corporation M&A 
Transactions.”

Robert Reilly also had an article published in the 
November/December 2020 issue of Construction 
Accounting and Taxation. The title of that article 
was “Buy/Sell Agreements for Operational and 
Taxation Purposes.”

Robert Reilly also had an article published in the 
September 2020 issue of the journal les Nouvelles. 
The title of that article was “Functional Analysis 
in the Intellectual Property Valuation, Damages, or 
Transfer Price Measurement.”

In addition, Robert Reilly had Part 1 of his 
article “Intellectual Property within a Bankruptcy 
Context” published in the September 2020 issue of 
les Nouvelles as well. Part 2 of that article was pub-
lished in the October 2020 issue.

Robert Reilly also had an article published in 
the September/October 2020 issue of Construction 
Accounting and Taxation. The title of that article 
was “Shareholder Agreements in the Purchase and 
Sale of an S Corporation.”

Tim Meinhart, Chicago office managing direc-
tor, authored an article in the March 2021 issue of 
Trusts and Estates. The title of that article is “Tax 
Court Weighs in on Defined Value Language and 
Tiered Valuation Discounts.”

Sam Nicholls, Atlanta office vice president, had 
a two-part article published in the American Bar 
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